
MEMO 
WASTEWATER 

TO: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

CC: Jim Roach, City Administrator 

FROM: Kent A. Peetz, Director of Wastewater Utilities 

DATE:  April 27, 2022 

RE: Kimbeland Pump Station Improvement Project 

Attached you will find the Notice of Award, Construction Contract, and Change Order Number 1 

for the Kimbeland Pump Station Improvement Project.  As previously discussed, the 

Construction Contract award is dependent upon the signing of Change Order Number 1 to reduce 

the Contract price by $200,345.00.   

Upon approval by the Board, the Notice of Award will be signed but not the Contract or Change 

Order.  Then the Notice of Award, Contract, and Change Order Number 1 will be sent to the 

Contractor for their signatures.  After they return their bonds, insurance certification, and other 

documents along with the signed Contract and Change Order Number 1, the Mayor will sign the 

Contract and Change Order Number 1. 


